

Mad Hatters Tea Party!

EYFS enjoyed a tea party with parents and carers.

Thank you to all the parents and carers that joined EYFS learners on Wednesday for their Mad Hatters Tea party. The learners enjoyed sharing the sandwiches and cakes they had made and playing party games in the sunshine.







Page 1

Catering Message

We have received a few requests from parents asking us to monitor or restrict their child's catering purchases.

Although we encourage our secondary phase learners to make good choices in terms of spending, we are unable to closely monitor the purchases of individual learners at each break and lunch time. Parents can monitor their child's purchases through ParentPay and use this to support their child in this area.

However if you have a particular concern regarding your child's spending, please do contact us to discuss.

Uniform Orders

Deadline for orders for September is Friday 18th May.

Just a reminder that all orders for August delivery will need to be placed before Friday 18th May to ensure delivery. You can place your order through our website or collect a form from the school office.

It's a busy last two weeks of term...

- 91 year 7 learners will be attending the pioneer centre in Kidderminster from Monday until Wednesday for their residential adventure trip. We cannot wait to hear about all the fun they have had.
- Some year 7 and 8 learners will be taking part in kayaking with the seniors group on Tuesday morning at the Northampton White Water Rafting Centre.
- Learners will be completing their 'finish for Matt' race on Friday 18th.
- Year 1 will be visiting the Saints over the next two weeks.
- During the final week of term, we have class photos and whole school photos.

Vote for Wootton Park School!

https://www.northamptonsaints.co.uk/community/win/ you may have seen this on our Facebook page but just to remind you, it is a chance to win a rugby training session with Dylan Hartley!

The most votes wins!





Northampton Town Athletics Championships

Tuesday 8th May saw a group of 14 learners attend the championships

On Tuesday 8th May, 14 learners from Year 8 competed at the Northampton Town Athletics competition held in Corby. The learners performed very well despite it being a very hot day and Wootton Park School came away with some pleasing results. Gee won the girls' discus competition with a throw of 15.48m, Francesca finished 5th out of a field of 15 athletes in a very competitive girls' 1500m race, Bella finished 2nd in the girls' javelin, Bobby came 2nd in the boys' 100m heat and Tali finished 3rd in her girls' 100m heat.

We now await the final results to see where Wootton Park School finished overall and whether any of our learners are selected to represent Northampton at the County Athletics competition in June.



Wootton Park School will 'Finish for Matt'

Matt Campbell was a former MasterChef semi-finalist who ran the London Marathon this year, raising money for the Brathay Trust and in memory of his father. After 22.5 miles Matt collapsed and sadly, later passed away in hospital.

We are giving learners the opportunity to run the remaining 3.7 miles of Matt's marathon and get involved in the 'Finish for Matt' fundraising campaign. The event will involve learners from both Primary and Secondary and will take place during lessons 1 and 2 on Friday 18th May.

Learners who wish to take part should come to school in their PE kit but must ensure they bring their full school uniform with them as they will be required to change once they have completed the distance. We also ask that learners bring a £1 donation towards The Brathay Trust, a charity that supports children and young people in the North of England.



Volunteering Event

Have you thought about volunteering?

Issue No: 22 Date: 11 May 2018

- Gain confidence
- ☐ Make a difference
- ☐ Meet new people
- ☐ Be part of your community...
- ☐ and Have Fun!

East Hunsbury Parish Council is holding a volunteer recruitment event – come along and find out about volunteering opportunities with the parish council, and other organisations in Northampton.

Saturday 12th May 2pm-4pm

Blacky More Community Centre Butts Croft Close, East Hunsbury, NN4 0WP



Labelling School Uniform

Labelling your child's items helps reunite lost items.

A labelling service is being offered by one of our parents using the WPS colours. An example of her work is pictured below and she can label the majority of uniform items including primary bookbags and pe bags.

Please contact Mrs Witham directly to discuss pricing, queries etc. on mobile number 07956 369302 or email her at: personalisedgiftsandmore@hotmail.com

